Representative Bentz and Senator Ferrioli’
Please support SB 900 as it is time to take some first steps toward consumer transparency and this bill
does that thanks for all you do each day for Oregon and Eastern Oregon ray

H. Ray Gibbons, FACHE

Saint Alphonsus- Baker City

President/CEO

541-524-2965

The information contained in this communication is confidential and private and intended only for the
use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited and
may be unlawful. If you received this communication in error, please inform us of the erroneous
delivery by return e-mail. Thank you for your cooperation.

As a faith-based Catholic Ministry and non-profit organization, Saint Alphonsus Health System reinvests
charitable care and benefits back into the Idaho and Oregon communities we serve. We are focused on
improving the health and well-being of our patients, and supporting the needs of our communities by
delivering innovative, personalized care, led by an Alliance of independent and employed physicians and
providers who represent the full continuum of healthcare needs.
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